
 
 

Town of Clinton 
54 East Main Street 

Clinton, Connecticut 06413 

 

 

Town Council Budget Workshop 
Thursday, February 16, 2023 

Town Hall Green Room 
 
In Attendance:    Chairman Chris Aniskovich, Dennis Donovan, C. Walter, Tom Hollinger, 

Hank Tessman and Carrie Allen  
Also participated:         Karl Kilduff, Town Manager 
   Maryann O’Donnell, Superintendent of Schools 
Absent:  Chris Passante 
 
The meeting can be viewed in its entirety online at 
http://reflect-vsctv.cablecast.tv/CablecastPublicSite/gallery/3?channel=1 
 
Chairman C. Aniskovich called the workshop to order at 6:00 PM.  The Town and Education 
budget books were distributed to the council.  The Town Manager and Superintendent of 
Schools presented their proposed budgets. 
 
K. Kilduff reviewed the overall budget highlights with the council.  Budget Workshops are 
scheduled for February 23, February 28 and March 2nd.  All of the budget meetings are 
scheduled to begin at 6:00 PM.  At that time the Town Manager will provide a more in-
depth report on each budget.  
 
Maryann O’Donnell, Superintendent of Schools, reviewed the 2023-24 proposed Board of 
Education budget highlights with the council.  The Board of Education budget workshop is 
scheduled for March 2nd.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:10 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

Mary Schettino  
Executive Assistant  
Town Manager 
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